
Mrs Bennett's Blog 

 

Thursday 7th April 2022  

 

Hi Everyone,  

My final blog of the spring term! It was great to fling open our doors last Friday and welcome so many of 

our families into school so our children could share their classrooms and wonderful learning with our 

families. There were so many proud faces leaving school on Friday afternoon! Then on to today and super 

smiling faces in our annual class photos, I can’t wait to see the actual photos when they arrive, the children 

all seem to be getting so much taller this term and really growing up quickly. I am incredibly proud of how 

hard everyone has worked over the past term during school and after school for those children, who have 

been accessing tutoring after school. We have provided tutoring for 140 pupils in our school for over 213 

hours since November! We are definitely back on track and working hard to reach our goals by July! 

Tonight, our very own Mrs Wombwell is attending the Telegraph and Argus teaching awards as she has 

been shortlisted in the Newcomer of the Year award! We are very proud of Mrs Wombwell and we will all 

be rooting for her! Whatever the outcome, she is a winner in our eyes! Good luck Mrs Wombwell!  

We’ve had a few incidences of young ladies arriving in school with dangly earrings this week and jewellery, 

please can we keep the diamonds and dangles for the weekend and holidays as these are not part of our 

uniform and could cause someone an injury should the earrings become caught etc.  

 
Don’t forget you still have tonight to make your entry for the PTA egg competition tomorrow… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



On our final day in school tomorrow we will be having base discos for our children to get their bunny hop 
on to celebrate the end of term, the children are invited to come 
in non-uniform for the day. 

It has at times been quite a tricky term since January with so 
many bugs and Covid still lingering. I am really hopeful after we 
have all gone on holiday for two weeks, the bugs will have 
diminished and we can begin the summer term with lots of 
Crossflatts magic ahead and maybe some exciting surprises!  

I hope the weather is kind over the holidays and you have the 
opportunity to slow down, draw breath and recharge the 
batteries ready for the summer term, which begins on Monday 25th of April.  

Happy holidays everyone!   

Kind regards 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 


